NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Blood Drive Tomorrow/Street Closures Summer Stroll Friday

MARTIN J. GOLDEN  August 13, 2013

On Wednesday, August 14th the 68th Precinct will be hosting a blood drive between the
hours of 1pm and 7pm. There will be a blood mobile in front of the precinct located at 333

65th Street. If you can, please try to donate as this really is the gift of life.

DID YOU KNOW...

Only 2% of New Yorkers donate blood compared to

5% nationwide

Over 2,000 pints of blood are needed EVERY DAY to meet the needs of patients in over 200

New York and New Jersey hospitals

One pint of blood can save up to 3 lives!

Khhhhhhhhhhrhhhhhhhhhhrhhhhhhhhhhhhirhhhhhhhdhhhiiirrrhhddst



Reminder Friday, August 16th, will be the last of this year's Summer Strolls along Third
Avenue.

This "Stroll" will take place on Third Avenue between 69th and 80th Street between the
hours of 6pm to 10pm.

In order to allow for the event- there will be no parking on the above mentioned streets
starting at 4pm. There will also be no thru traffic on the route.

If you are attending the event- please stop by the 68th Precinct/Precinct Council's table
which will be located between 70th and 71st Streets.

Hope to see you there!

The 68TH Police Precinct &

The 68th Precinct Community Council

Working Together For Our Community



